
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 October 4, 2022  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,   
 
In line with the directives of the Prime Minister to observe Monday, October 10, 2022 
as an official holiday on the occasion of the Prophet’s Birthday, no classes or 
examinations will be held on October 10, 2022. 
 
Activities and examinations already scheduled on Saturday, October 8, 2022, will 
take place as planned.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 

 

 


